
FMTA General Membership Meeting 

February 19, 2020 

 

President Carrie Christensen called the meeting to order at 9:38, at Rockley Music CenterThere 

were 13 members in attendance. The January meeting minutes were approved as emailed.  

 

VP Programs, Davina Perret: Today’s program will be a master class with Che Wan Tan 

featuring 4 student performers playing at a variety of levels.  

 

VP Membership, Robin Braun: We have a new member Ellen Merrel Shamas-Brant, a past 

president of Columbine MTA. Eileen Voiles also joined FMTA. These are due to the upcoming 

Sonatina Festival. 

 

Treasurer's report: checking balance - $5135.48; savings balance- $15,758.84. Included 

updated numbers on the money raised at the December scholarship benefit recitals. The new 

total is $1300. There were expenses for Winterfest, 2 scholarships were paid out, and 

president’s expenses for Nationals. 

 

Hospitality: April Larsen and Laura Rogers were thanked for the food today.  

 

Sonatina Festival: 25 teachers, 98 students will participate on March 7 at CCU music center 

from 8:00-1:30 pm with recital’s 4:30 and 5:30 that evening. We need people to sign up for food. 

 

Scholarship applications due at the next meeting, April15. 

 

Winterfest: 12 teachers and 28 students participated in a very successful day and there was 

$186.44 profit for the event.  

 

Website: more pictures needed, summer deadline is July 1st. 

 

This is our last meeting at Rockley Music. It was proposed by Diane Wieland and seconded by 

Kathy Hammer that FMTA donate $200 to the Rockley foundation. 

 

Our new meeting location for our April and May meetings will be at Our Savior’s Corner of Hope 

church at 1975 S. Garrison St. Lakewood, 80227. 

 

Meeting Adjourned, 10:07 am. 

April Larsen, secretary pro tem  

 

 

 


